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SUMMER FREE TIME CARE 2020 
 

Welcome to summer free time care 2020! 
 
During the weeks 28–31, it is summer free time care for students from 
Liljeforsskolan, Kvarngärdeskolan and Von Bahr's school. This year we are 
at Liljeforsskolan, see map below. The merger means that all schools are 
working together. This means that we see the student group as our 
common during these weeks. 
 
 
 
Important information 
 
• Opening hours - 06:30 to 17:30 
• Students should be at free time care by 9.00am so we can start our 
planned activities. 
• It is important that your child bring extra clothes, rain clothes if needed, 
swimwear and towel. It is also good if the child has a cap / sun hat, water 
bottle and sunscreen. 
• It is important that you report absence or sick leave no later than 8.30am 
every day. See numbers below. You can also send a text message, then be 
sure to write the child's full name and which school you belong to. 
• Lunch and snacks will be served in the Gränby School's dining room every 
day. 
 
Phone number 
 
• 072-709 76 52 
• 072-254 40 81 
 
We will only use phones from Liljeforsskolan's free time care during these 
weeks. So, use these phone numbers to call and announce leave, sick 
leave or other information we need to know. 
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Find us 
Liljefors Torg 1. 

Bus 3 towards Nyby (stop Levertinsgatan) or bus 4 towards Gränby Centrum (stop 

Molngatan). 
 

By car: 

Entrance at Lidl, pass Gränbyskolan och continue on to the yellow building. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 


